Early Bird Registration Extended
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Sustainable Development Goals Summit is happy to announce the new deadline for early bird registration is August 2nd, 2019. Availability remains limited, so we encourage any interested parties to register as soon as possible. 
The Summit will hear from those working to deliver against the SDGs, discuss challenges and obstacles and provide opportunities for cross-sector collaboration. In the morning, the Summit will host a diverse array of panellists and speakers to discuss how they are implementing sustainable lifestyles into their communities and businesses. In the afternoon, activities will shift to active planning workshops that will let participants put what they’ve learned into action. 
Proper education about sustainability is imperative to seeing it come to fruition. It is for this reason that the New Zealand SDG Summit hopes that all interested parties take advantage of early bird registration as soon as possible to secure their spots at the Summit.



